MINUTES
OCTOBER 18, 2018

The Walker Art Committee met on Thursday, October 18, 2018 at 4:00 p.m. at the art
storeroom of the Garnett Public Library with the following present: Wanda Taylor, Candy
Hewes, Tami Hiestand and Joyce Martin. Absent: Marcia Mader, Denise Schreibmeier, Jenny
Schooler and Jenelle Kiehammer.

MINUTES

The minutes of September 20, 2018 were reviewed. Wanda asked that a correction be made
on page two (2), paragraph six {6), last sentence as follows: other says Gnu and it appears to be
a Brahma bull. A motion was made by Candy, seconded by Tami to approve the minutes of
September 20, 2018 as corrected. Motion unanimously approved.

Tami mentioned that the minutes of August 16, 2018 need to be corrected. On page two,
paragraph two (2), second sentence as follows: remove “that she owns”.

TREASURER’S REPORT

The Treasurer's Report was discussed. There was revenue of $27 for lights and paints;
expenditure of $69.99 for display hangers. Ending balance as of September 30, 2018 is
$5,381.64. The treasurer’s report was approved as presented.

CURATOR’S REPORT
Candy brought the Indian Pots she was donating to the Garnett Art Collection. She also brought

some framed art for the Christmas art display in the West Wing Gallery. A reproduction
painting of William Bradford’s “Sealers Crushed by Icebergs” was donated by Rick and Candy
Hewes. Candy told a very interesting story of how she obtained this painting.

The reframed painting done by local artist Irma Velthoen was unwrapped and viewed. Frank
and Joyce Martin donated the cost to have the restoration done.

OLD BUSINESS
Tami said that Angela Weldin will not be able to display anything in the West Wing Gallery at
the present time so this matter will be dropped from the agenda.

At the last meeting it was agreed to have a Christmas art and nativity scene display in the West

Wing Gallery. Wanda encouraged everyone to bring their nativity scenes to the next meeting.
We will take down the art and begin preparing the area for the December 2" Library Christmas

home tour.

Wanda said that we need to continue our work to check and catalog the art belonging to the
Garnett Art Collection.
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No information was available on city employees moving the alabaster and bronze pieces from
Candy’s home to the art storeroom.

NEW BUSINESS
Since we are collecting so much art, Wanda asked about the possibility of building more storage

units in the storeroom. A motion was made by Wanda, seconded by Candy to approve this
suggestion with the units being installed on the north wall of the storeroom. The motion was

unanimously approved. Joyce will ask her husband to build these units.

It was also suggested that we should have a dolly to move the pedestals from one place to
another. A motion was made by Wanda, seconded by Tami authorizing this purchase. The
motion was unanimously approved.

Wanda adjourned the meeting at 5:08 p.m. The next meeting will be November 15, 2018.

Joyce Martin, Recording Secretary




